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February 27, 2002

Idaho Dept. of Water Resources
900N Skyline Dr. Ste. A

Idaho Falls Idaho, Idaho
83402-1718

To Whom It May Concern,

Finally I have everything put together to bring our water district Paris Creek No. 11-E into
activity again.

Also inclosed are the watermaster papers for the year 2002.

Please let me know if you need more.
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Richard J. Stocker
Box 187
Bloomington, Idaho
83223

Ph. 945-2542
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